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February 25, 2016

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL AND E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. 16-240

Dear Director Howland:

Please enter my appearance on behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. in the
above-referenced docket. Please also enter the appearance of William D.
Hewitt, Esq., of the law firm Roach, Hewitt, Ruprecht, Sanchez & Bischoff, P.C.
Attorney Hewitt is licensed to practice law in Maine and Massachusetts, and
agrees to adhere to the Public Utilities Commission’s rules of practice and
procedure and to any orders of the Commission or agreements between the
parties in the docket including those relating to confidentiality. Attorney Hewitt
may be contacted at:

William D. Hewitt
Roach, Hewitt, Ruprecht, Sanchez & Bischoff, P.C.
66 Pearl Street, Suite 200
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 747-4870 (office)
(207) 838-3789 (cell)
whewitt(~roach hewitt. corn

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Gary Epler
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com

603.773.6440 603.773.6640 www unitil.com


